
5/15/2024

To:  Office of Management and Budget (OMB), Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 
(OMB/OIRA)

Subject:  Justification for No Material/Non-substantive Change

This ICR was modified to clarify the Bureau of Labor Statistics wage data in the supporting 

statement, and the associated burden total. 


